
May 17, 2006 
 
To the Public Works Committee 
 
Subject:  File Number 060029 
 
Dear Honorable Members: 
 
The Commissioner of Public Works of the City of Milwaukee recommends that preliminary 
engineering be done as described in the attached resolution. 
 
We recommend the adoption of the attached resolution determining it necessary and in the public 
interest to make various assessable public improvements at these locations. 
 
Very truly yours, 
 
 
 
 
Jeffrey S. Polenske, P. E.  
City Engineer 
 
 
 
 
Jeffrey J. Mantes 
Commissioner of Public Works 
 
MLD:lk 
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